Wow where has the summer gone. August is almost over, kids are back in school and football season is upon us. I hope everyone has been able to come out and enjoy playing some golf. Considering the extreme heat and amount of rain we have had lately I think the course is in great shape. I know some of you might not agree with me, but overall from the condition of Green Oaks was in 2 or 3 years ago we have come a long way.

Speaking of the course Members Please Do Not Park Your Cart Next To The Greens And Repair Your Ball Marks On The Greens, we all need to park 20 to 30 feet away from greens.

Financially speaking Green Oaks is in real good shape right now. Our membership is up knocking on the door of 100. At the last board meeting we were at 99 members. Rest assured the board, employees and myself are working to recruit new members and spend your money wisely and save as much as we can. Green Oaks has at this point enough in savings to pay our taxes and insurance for the up coming year.

The Lady's Besty Drane 2 Lady scramble was held Aug. 5th with 16 teams. The Championship Flight was won by the team of Burnside/Adams with a score of 68, second place went to the team of Holland/Sanders with a score of 70 and there was a 3-way tie for third with scores of 71 the teams of Puckett/ Taylor, C winning 3rd with a playoff on the card and the team of Gaby t/ Taylor, N winning 4th. In the First Flight the team of Miller/ Scruggs won 1st place with a score of 74 and in a playoff on the card. second place was won by Presnall/ Evans , 3rd place with a score of 77 was won by team of Wilemon/ Umfress, and the team of McFerrin/ Williams won 4th place with a score of 79 in playoff on card. Congratulations to all the winners.

In closing for your golfing needs shop the Pro Shop. If we don't have it in stock Bobby can order anything you need. From golf balls, gloves, hats/visors to even clubs. Like the old saying goes shop locally first.

Hope to see everyone out at the course playing and enjoying Green Oaks.

Mike Spalding

mike Spallel

President of the Board of Directors